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[bookmark: _GoBack]Frequently Asked Questions
How do schools sign up for the Challenge?
Schools do NOT sign up themselves or sign up their pupils.  Parents must sign up their children at home on the Challenge portal.  There are resources you could download from the site.  The national ‘Silly Squad’ website is:  www.sillysquad.org.uk
We will also send you resources to forward to pupils from time to time.
How will I get books?
Public libraries are closed, but a wide range of e-books and audiobooks are free to borrow from www.warwickshire.gov.uk/libraries
You need to have a library card but you can also get one straightaway online, again at no cost.
Pupils may be able to borrow books from the school library or classroom corner this year.  They can of course read anything at home, and we are very keen that participants know that they can read anything – a newspaper article, comic, recipe.  They might read bedtime stories to a younger sibling.
How many books must I read?
The Challenge is meant to be fun.  It has always had a target of 6 books – broadly, one a week of the holidays, but books vary enormously in size and difficulty and this is even truer of other types of reading material.  This year children are encouraged to set their own targets and talk with their families about that.  The emphasis is on fun, enjoying reading and NOT undertaking a test or homework!
Some families are not online at home – how can they take part?
Many families do not have online access and so cannot access Challenge resources or e-books.  We hope schools will print out activities to be taken home before the end of term in these cases, and that books can be lent to these pupils if possible from school to supplement any they may already have at home.  The Challenge will continue through September so can be completed then too.
Some schools have signed up to receive print collector packs from Warwickshire Libraries, and if your school is one of these, you will get a separate handout from the Library Service about managing this process.
If your school has not signed up it may be possible to send one or two packs in to your school for designated families.  Please email us in the first instance but we only have limited stocks, so please do not promise families until you have heard back from us that it is possible.
What happens at the end?
Families will be able to download a certificate online.  Warwickshire Libraries will also supply the pdf to schools to help with printing.  The Challenge will run through September this year, so there will be time to finish, to chat about reading and celebrate the Challenge when everyone gets back to school in the autumn.
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